
 

 

Minutes of GMCA Advisory Board Meeting 
Thursday, June 19, 2025, 11:00 AM 

Marriott Residence Hotel - Il Lugano, Lugano Room 
 
The meeting was called to order at 11:00 a.m. by President Fred Nesbitt. 
 
The GMCA Officers and Advisory Board Members were introduced. 
 

Minutes of the May 15, 2025 meeting were approved. 
 
Treasurer Ed Hashek presented the Treasurer’s Report in the amount of $3,317.92 
which was approved. 
 

Comments from Invited Guests 
FLPD Update - Public Safety Aide Judy Schilter, Officer Nicolas Herring, Public 
Safety Aide Judy Schilter - reported on various issues and incidents that occurred in 
May.  
 
State Rep. Chip LaMarca - shared information on various subjects: legislative session, 
state budget, condo bill HB913, beach renourishment funding, coastal management, 
etc. 
 
City Commissioner John Herbst - shared information on several city issues, Galt 
parking lots, cutting property taxes, Police headquarters building, new City Manager, 
etc. 
  
Condo Legislative Update - John Morale - spoke about how associations can use line 
of credit to fund SIRS reserves and improvements for safety inspections. 
 
Cable/Internet Industry Update - Marcie Gershoni, Community Cable Consultants, 
and Frank Rosati, Senior Director of Business Development at Hotwire - Broward 
Region - Frank Rosati discussed in detail the operation of Hotwire; 13 buildings on the 
Galt are serviced by Hotwire. Several members commented on their satisfaction with 
Hotwire. Everyone was invited to visit the Hotwire headquarters located in Fort 
Lauderdale. Frank’s contact info: Frank.Rosati@hotwiremail.com or 516-403-3185. 
 
Hotwire hosted the meeting and provided a buffet luncheon. 
 

Communications:  
Website galtmile.com 
Facebook page facebook.com/galtmilecommunity 
 

Next Meeting 
September 18, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. - location to be determined. 
 

 
 
Fern McBride, Secretary 
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